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If I have listed your address two or more
times, sorry. There were many that
would have won one of the prizes,
however, they did not belong to the

thank you from all of us at the board.

Richard Fields — President
Tracey Souza — Vice President
Wilburn Gloor — Treasure

%" Milton Jones — Programs

This was first place, Charles & Ginger
Von Sluytee at 9502 Millers Ridge, and
with all the people judging, it was very hard.
There were about 5 first place homes, 8
different 2" places and 10 different 3"
places.

Wesley and Karen Reed of 9511 Millers
Ridge took 2" place. Don & Ruby
Chapman of 9662 Chelmsford took 3™
place.

Ingra Hawkins of 6811 Ludgate and Robert
Whitehead of 9655 Chelmsford took
Honorable Mention. In the running for 1*
or 2nd 3rd place was the following address,
and thank you very much for all your hard
work. 9511 Dunhill; 6722 Chelseawood;
9674 Chelmsford; 9511 Millers Ridge; 6827
Ludgate; 6806 Ludgate; 9502 Chelmsford;
6703 Vineland; 9655 Chelmsford; 9502
Dunstable; 9506 Dunstable. Then in the
running for Honorable mention runners up
were: 6714 Vineland; 9611 Annandale;

Larry Shanklin — Membership
Barry Hunt — Secretary

" Rashael Pose — TC of Chelseawood

Stanley Thomas- TC —Ludgate/Dunhill
Thurman McNeil- Flyers - Annandale/Bayport
Michele Steele — Flyers - Chelmsford

Carol Gilg — Flyers — Millers Ridge

Robert Whitehead — Chelmsford

~ Write or call:
MA CIO kICHARD FIELDS
9547 MILLERS RIDGE
653-0360

=

RMFIELDS@SBCGLOBAL.NET

www.neighborhoodlink.com/sat/millers
Bob Kemmerer — Web Master

Have a great and fantastic New Year and
remember, try to keep bottle rockets from
landing on other peoples homes (may
start a fire) or yards. Please be careful and
use common sense and watch out not to
get hurt.

MRNA. Better luck next year, and again,
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